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12.03.2021 

BG/RM 

 

Dear friends and friends of the Kunstmuseum Ravensburg, 

the Kunstmuseum may reopen under given security measures! We are 

very happy about this! 

Take the opportunity to reserve your personal time window to visit the 

current exhibitions, which have been extended until 28 March and are 

still on view for 16 days.  

Telephone registrations are possible on 0751 82 812 (Monday to Friday 

9 a.m. - 12 p.m.) or during museum opening hours on 0751 82 810 (Tue 

2-6 p.m., Wed-Sun 11 am-6 pm, Thu until 7 pm). 

Online-Tour 

As only a few FKM members have had the opportunity to take part in a 

guided tour of the current exhibitions due to the lockdown, our director 

Ute Stuffer and co-curator Kristina Groß will guide us online through the 

exhibitions on  

Thursday, March 18, 2021 

The tour starts at 7 p.m.  

It is possible to get online entry as early as 6.30 p.m. to test your tech-

nical requirements. Ms. Sabrina Cabala from the museum team is avail-

able to provide assistance if necessary. 

This first online tour will only take place in German. It is planned that an 

English-language online tour will also be offered for the next exhibition. 
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Preview 

Next exhibition: Auszeit. Von Pausen und Momenten des Aufbruchs (17 April to 11 July 2021) 

Date for the preview:  

Thursday, April 15, 2021 

We will announce more details. 

We would be pleased to meet you virtually at the online tour on 18.03.2021; the number of partici-

pants is limited. We kindly ask you to register with the association office by e-mail  

info@freundedeskunstmuseums-rv.de. You will receive a confirmation of registration with the ac-

cess information by e-mail. 

 

Best wishes 

Yours 

 

Dr. Bettina Gretter  
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